
 

 

Dear Dr. Dynnyk,  

We are writing to you with great sympathy for the plight of all Ukrainians. 

Individually as colleagues of yours, and collectively on behalf of the ESR, 

members of the Board of Directors deplore the loss of life and destruction resulting 

from the invasion of your country initiated by the Russian leadership. 

As an apolitical academic, scientific and educational society, we feel it is important 

for us to do all within our power that we can to support you and your patients 

during these catastrophic times. 

We will ensure maintenance of the ESR’s educational offerings and grant all our 

Ukrainian colleagues who are victims of the invasion initiated by the Russian 

leadership free access to the ESR Premium Education Package. 

Your access to all ESR educational platforms part of the ESR Premium Education 

Package has already been activated:  

Premium Education Package  

 

 

Please use your MyUserArea account login details to login in on our educational 

platforms (mail address and password as selected). 

Our hearts are with you and our hopes are focused on a rapid end to this war. 

Yours sincerely 

Prof. Michael Fuchsjäger, Chairman of the ESR Board of Directors 

On behalf of the ESR Board of Directors  
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